| would like to see the baiting restrictions for hunting during deer season removed. The NDGF is
not following their own science in supporting their claims. Makes no sense

to keep on with their CWD narrative. The money they spend to broadcast their false claims could
be used to supplement feed the deer in the harsh winter months. Time to pull the reigns in on the

NDGF.

Sincerely

David A Lunde



